Good evening Rosemont Families,

We hope you had a relaxing weekend. This week's RES Community Connection features five
important messages.

Calendar Updates

e Wednesday, January 12- Early Release for Students
e Monday, January 17- Martin Luther King Jr. Day- No School for Staff and Students
e Thursday, January 20 at 6:00— Family Engagement Committee Meeting

Virtual Learning- Monday, January 10, 2022- Friday, January 14, 2022

We will continue with virtual learning this week. At this time there are currently 11 schools that
transitioned to 14 days of virtual learning last week. Out of recognition that many families have made
plans based on the information provided, these 11 schools will remain in virtual learning this week.
Students will return to in person learning on Tuesday, January 18.

Early Release Day — Wednesday, January 12

Please mark your calendars! As a reminder, Wednesday, January 12 is an early release day. Students
will be directed to log off from zoom at 12:50pm.

Vaccination Clinic- Wednesday, January 12

Pfizer's COVID-19 vaccine has been authorized for 5- to 11-year-olds. MCPS is partnering with the
county’s Department of Health and Human Services (DHHS) and Holy Cross Hospital to offer a free
vaccination clinic at Rosemont Elementary on Wednesday, January 12 from 3:30 to 6:30. Due to
limited appointment availability, please use the link below to sign-up for an appointment

.https:/www.marylandvax.org/appointment/en/reg/9196010200

COVID Positive Case Reporting Link

For the safety of our students and staff, please continue to use the following form to report students
COVID positive cases. If your child tested positive for COVID-19 and you have NOT reported this
information to MCPS, please complete this google form:

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfl4fCpohAJVMLG 9agl LtFz-bGJJI7AMPg2BhU8eZkZ

FWLg/viewform.

Parent Advisory Council Meeting- Thursday, January 13

You are invited to be part of the Title | Parent Advisory Council to discuss and develop ways to
increase parent engagement in Title | schools. The next meeting will be held on Thursday, January 13
from 6 to 7 pm. The zoom code is 840 6334 2337 and the password is PAC22. For more information,
see the attached flyer or email Monica Balderrama at monica_balderramasoria@mcpsmd.org.

This concludes the weekly Rosemont Community Connection. Thank you and have a good evening!
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Attachments:
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